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To whom it my concern,

| am concerned the remake of the Coastal Integrated Forestry Operations Approvals will
reduce protection for native forests. The remake proposes removing limits on logging
intensity. This could allow clear felling of native forests, a clear threat to native
ecosystems. The remake needs to limit logging intensity to sustainable levels. Logging to
meet timber supply targets is not the way forward. We need to rethink these targets and

limit logging intensity.

| am opposed to changes to the Coastal Integrated Forestry Operations Approvals that
will allow more intensive logging, and demand targets that are unsustainable. Please
take into account the impact on native ecosystems in the remake, without purely

focusing on economic outcomes.
Kind Regards,

Brendan Pitt

Orange NSW 2800





